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Wisconsin Electnc mcoumr
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 204E, MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

August 22, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NO. 50-266
*

STEAM GENERATOR INSPECTION PROGRAM
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 1

Mr. Edson G. Case's letter dated August 8, 1980,
permitted the resumption of operation of the Point Beach Nuclear
Plant Unit 1 following the shutdown of the unit on July 25,
1980, for steam generator hydrostatic testing and eddy current
inspection. The letter requested that we inform you of our plans
and schedule for steam generator tube inspections during the
November 1980 outage.

Our present plans are to take Point Beach Unit 1 out
of service on November 7, 1980. During this outage we will
conduct a 100 percent multifrequency eddy current inspection of
all unplugged tubes in both steam generators up to the first
support plate from the hot leg side. A random sample of 3 percent
of the tubes will be inspected from the hot leg side over their
entire length. Should you have any further questions regarding
our steam generator tube inspection plans, please notify us.

Very truly yours,

? [V' {/La
C. W. Fay, Dire \

'

ctor
Nuclear Power Department

Subscribed and sworn to before me
This 22nd day of August, 1980. f

G M. diadw S

Notary PubFic, State of Wisconsin /)c)
My Commission expires #)-f-[(M
Copies to: Mr. C. F. Riederer (PSCW)

Mr. Peter Anderson (WED)
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Ms. Joan Estes (LSCFSE)
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